
Your future in healthcare is waiting. Check out these programs offered through the 
UVM Larner College of Medicine, designed to prepare you for a career in medical or 
other health professional fields. 
 

• Master of Public Health – Learn at your own pace from faculty with a broad range of 
expertise in healthcare sciences in this 42-credit, online graduate program 
focused on public health and policy issues with a strong foundation in health 
sciences. 
 

• Certificate of Graduate Study in Healthcare Management & Policy – Get a solid 
understanding of a range of policy, finance, and management issues impacting 
healthcare and public health in today’s changing and challenging environment in 
this 6-course, 18-credit online graduate program. 
 

• Post-Baccalaureate Premedical Program – Emerge well-prepared for professional 
programs in this rigorous and customized 24-credit, 1- or 2-year program 
designed for students with a strong academic record but lacking the science 
courses required for admission to medical or other health-professional schools. 
 

• Summer Medical School Prep Program – Strengthen your application to medical 
school with this 4-week program and prepare for the revised MCAT, practice and 
receive feedback on essential interviewing skills, and experience formal 
shadowing and medical simulation center activities, all under the direction of our 
exceptional Medical School Teaching Academy faculty. 

 

• Master of Medical Science – Enhance your academic credentials and strengthen 
your application to medical or other health-professional schools through this 
intensive 12-month program with a core curriculum that includes UVM College of 
Medicine courses. 

 

• Regenerative Medicine and Stem Cell Research – This engaging summer course 

combines lab and classroom learning with the rare opportunity to attend a world-
class stem cell conference. You’ll study  the range of disciplines that encompass 
Regenerative Medicine, the challenges of bringing new therapies to the level of 
human clinical trials, issues of commercialization and marketing, and patient risk. 

  
 

https://learn.uvm.edu/com/program/master-of-public-health/
https://learn.uvm.edu/com/program/healthcare-management-policy-graduate-certificate/
https://learn.uvm.edu/program/post-baccalaureate-premedical-program/
http://learn.uvm.edu/com/program/summer-medical/
http://learn.uvm.edu/com/program/master-of-medical-science-degree/
http://learn.uvm.edu/com/program/regenerative-medicine/

